
  S
c

h
o

o
l 

B
u

ll
e

ti
n

 
1

8
th

 N
o

v
e

m
b

e
r 

2
0

2
2

 

Heart – Ambition – Respect – Tenacity 

Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award! 

We’re delighted to announce that Hartshill Academy is now a 
licensed provider of the Duke of Edinburgh Award. This week the 
Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award was launched to year 9.  We hope 
lots of our young people will take this opportunity to get involved 
with DofE.  As it is our first year running this programme we have 
DofE funding their registration so we are able to offer the places to 
pupils at no cost and have 45 places available.   

Doing their DofE is a brilliant way for young people to discover just 
how much they are capable of. It gives them the chance to make 
new friends, follow their passions, learn new skills and make a 
difference in our community.   

A letter and enrolment form was given out in tutor time today. For further information 
please contact Miss Wicker Elizabeth.wicker@midlandat.co.uk  

Remembrance Day 2022 

Thank you Emily and Thea in Year 

11 who represented the Hartshill 

Academy Community in the 

Remembrance Day service on 

Sunday 13th November . 

We would like to thank all of our 

pupils who participated in 

Remembrance events across 

Nuneaton and Bedworth . 



National Breakfast Programme 

We are now offering Free Breakfast from 8am in the canteen. 
Items available are toast, bagels, porridge and 
cereal.  #nationalbreakfastprogramme   

Bagels and cereals are available free to all pupils every morning. 

Year 10 Drama and Workshops - Loudmouth     

On Tuesday 8th November Year 10 participated in a 
drama presentation and workshops with 
Loudmouth, a drama PSHE organisation based in 
Birmingham. The theme was Calling it Out. Calling It 
Out reinforces to students the vital message of non-
tolerance of harmful sexual behaviour.  

The performance and discussion-based workshop 
explore where these behaviours are coming from 
and alternative positive behaviours. The programme 
raises the groups’ awareness of the huge impacts 
these everyday incidences of sexual harassment and 
assault can have on girls and young women and how 
we all have a role in safely challenging and reporting 
these behaviours.    

The year 10 pupils enjoyed the drama and workshops!    

!  

 

Anti-bullying Ambassadors 

Congratulations to the pupils who have been appoint-

ed as the Hartshill Academy Anti-bullying Ambassadors. 

These pupils attended the Diana Award training at 

Warwick School last week and will be supporting Mrs 

Cleaver with the Anti-bullying programme in school. 

We have further training fro another 20 ambassadors 

later this term too. 

Grace B – 7B2  Layla B – 7E1  Hanna B – 8E2  
Katie N- 8E2  Brandon C – 9N2  Davide D – 9AS 
 Owen D – 10B2  Pheobe M – 10E1  Emily C – 11S1 
Thea G– 11S1  

GCHQ National Language Competition 

Congratulations to the Year 9 pupils who participated in 

the GCHQ National Languages competition last week. 

They completed a range of task 

designed to test their language 

and code breaking skills. 


